
SMMHEP October to December Vol III 2012

Just a brief one before Christmas!


The Trustees/Management meeting was held on the 1st of December. 




Thank you Leonie 
and Pavan!













Peter will be circulating the minutes soon! He has taken over as chair from Pavan. 




We, Douglas, Dave and I are in the throes of writing the funding application to be 
submitted by the 14th of January. 



The first block of the six week teaching went well. Thank you Sheila, Amy and Stephen for 
helping out and your invaluable feedback. This was the first batch to use the new 
timetable. 



We are looking for volunteers for the March/April block. The dates are 11/03/2013 to 
21/04/2012. This block will be followed by the conference. We have Jamie going out for  
six weeks, Deniz for the first three weeks and Douglas for the exam (last) week and the 
conference. The May/June block is full. 


Merry Christmas and a very happy New Year!


Mira
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